
 

 
 

 

14 November 2022 

Our Ref: DM/hd 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Firstly, thank you for considering our school for the future education of your child. The past number of 
years have been very stressful for our young people who have been making the transition from Primary 
to Post-Primary due to the COVID pandemic. I want to assure you that we have your child’s wellbeing at 
the heart of our planning and will ensure that we support you and your child to make an informed 
decision and reduce any concerns or worries that may exist as they progress to ‘big school’. 

Last year we decided to change from our normal Open Night to an Open Day which took place on a 
Saturday.  The feedback from last year was very positive as this provided a more personal opportunity 
for pupils and parents to see and hear all about our school and see why it is such a special place to be 
educated. It was quite a logistical challenge to get everyone booked in but it lead to another 150 pupils 
applying and joining the Limavady High School family. The school is now oversubscribed and has waiting 
lists in each year group which is a strong indication of how the school is viewed in the local and wider 
community.  

This year our Open Day will take place on Saturday 7 January 2023 from 10am – 4pm for prospective 
pupils and their immediate families. To book an appointment please scan the Expression of Interest 
Form QR code below or click on the link. During your visit you and your child will experience first-hand 
our excellent facilities, including our state-of-the-art Shared Campus and watch our pupils take part in a 
range of different academic and sporting activities. You will feel and experience the welcoming 
atmosphere, the positive relationships between staff and pupils, the care and welfare of our pupils, how 
we develop their confidence, the outstanding outcomes and of course the much talked about family 
ethos which has served many generations of local families. 

Our school in recent years has been recognised at local and national level for our outstanding 
provision.  Our school won the National Association Pastoral Care in Education (NAPCE) – Pastoral 
School of the Year in 2021; UK School of Kindness in 2022 and a Silver Award winner in the Pearson 
National Teaching Awards – Secondary School of the Year in the UK – Making a Difference. I, along with 
members of my Senior Leadership Team, are travelling to London at the end of November to the awards 
dinner in the hope that the school will be presented with the Gold Award recognising our school as the 
best in the UK. What a time to be joining the LHS Family! 
  
When you complete the Expression of Interest Form this will provide you with exclusive access to lots of 
useful information about our school and a pre-release viewing of our videos. This form can be 
completed by using the QR code or by clicking on the link.  I have also included a second QR code which 
will take you directly to our Wolfhound magazine which will give you an insight into the activities of last 
year. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting the school. 

I hope that you and your family have a wonderful Christmas and I look forward to welcoming you to the 
school at the start of January.  

Yours sincerely 

 

D.N.Mornin (Mr) 
Principal  

Limavady High School  

 

  

https://forms.gle/UYCHf5QXDGYM2xvZ9  https://www.limavadyhigh.co.uk/wolfhound-magazine 
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